
      
    

Women on Mission meet on Tuesday, February 6 in the Chapel at 10:30 AM. 
Come early at 10 to work on a mission project. Guest speaker is Lauren 
Sullens, GA WMU President.  All ladies are welcome! 

Teacher Training is on Sunday, February 11, following worship.  This training 
will be led by Harrison Litzell of the Baugh Center for Baptist Leadership at 
Mercer University and Dr. David Garber of McAfee School of Theology.  A pizza 
lunch will be provided from 12 to 12:30 PM, followed by training from 12:30 to 
2 PM. This training is open to all and is applicable to any teachers of any age 
group. Visit the Events page on our website to register for this free event.   

Discipleship Academy is once again being offered through our partnership 
with the Baugh Center.  Dr. Elizabeth Arnold, New Testament Professor from 
Emory University’s Candler School of Theology, will teach an in-depth study of 
1 Corinthians.  Beginning February 18, this class will meet every Sunday for 6 
weeks, from 2 to 4 PM in room 357.  Class cost is $75.  Register on the Events 
page on our website. 

Date Night at Church: Bring your significant other to the Joyhouse on 
Saturday, February 24 for Date Night! Cost is $20 per couple and includes 
childcare, Firebirds catered dinner, conversation, and fun! Visit the Events 
page on our website to sign up. 

Mission Madness 2024 is March 15 to 17 in Athens, GA. Open to youth in 
grades 6 through 12.  Total cost is $100.  Visit the Events page for all details. 

Beyond Our Walls – Save the Date: Our annual Beyond Our Walls service day 
is Saturday, April 27, from 8 AM to 1 PM. Share the love of Christ in our 
community and serve in various project areas.  Sign-ups will begin March 31. 

Youth Mission Trip:  High school and college students are invited on a 
summer mission trip to Freeport, Grand Bahama, from June 15 to June 22.  
Total trip cost is $1,700 and a non-refundable (airfare) deposit of $600 secures 
your spot and is due by January 31.  Visit the Events page for complete details 
and to sign up. 

Passport Kids Camp is Sunday, July 14 through Wednesday, July 17 at Rock 
Eagle 4-H Center in Eatonton, GA. Camp cost is $408 and is open to current 3rd 
through 5th graders. Sign your child up online now! A $60 deposit reserves 
their spot. 
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The Church Conference is tonight at 6:45 PM in the Sanctuary.  The Church 
Council will meet immediately after the conference in the Chancel Choir 
rehearsal room.  If you are a committee chair, you are a Council member. 

SAFE Seminar – New Date: Parents of children (infants to 8th grade), join us 
for an important seminar on March 15 and 16. Topics such as sexual 
development, how to have an open discussion with your kids about body 
safety and relationships at every stage of development, consent, puberty, 
and explicit media exposure will be discussed. Led by licensed clinical social 
worker and ordained minister, LeAnn Gardner, parents will delve into and 
learn how to be the main resource on these important issues.  Cost is $30 per 
person and $50 per couple.  Food and childcare provided.  Visit the Events 
page on our website for complete details and to sign up. 

Ladies Book Club: Ladies, meet in the Parlor today, from 5:30 to 6:30 PM, to 
discuss the book Lessons in Chemistry, by Bonnie Garmus.  Meet next on 
Sunday, February 25 to discuss Remarkably Bright Creatures, by Shelby Van 
Pelt. 

Wednesday Night Class, Our Baptist Identity, led by Dr. DeLoach, is available 
online. Visit Quick Links and Wednesday Night Study on our website. Video 
materials will be posted weekly, after each live session. Contact Logan at 
logan@fbroswell.org with questions. 

Vacation Bible School: Registration opens February 1 for Scuba – Diving into 
Friendship with God. Kids will dive deep to experience the ever-flowing love of 
God.  VBS is June 10 through 14, from 9 AM to noon. Registration is open to 
children, aged 4 (as of September 1, 2023) through 5th grade. Go to the 
Events page on our website to learn more and to sign up on February 1. 

Daddy Daughter Sock Hop is Saturday, February 3, from 6 to 8 PM and is 
open to daughters aged 3 through 5th grade. The theme is a Sock Hop, so 
break out your best interpretation of 50s attire and join us for a rockin’ good 
time!  Tickets are $5 for dads; daughters are free!  Visit the Events page on our 
website to purchase tickets. 

MUST Neighborhood Pantry on Mimosa: Help support the MUST 
Neighborhood Pantry. The Mimosa pantry, located at Roswell United 
Methodist Church, is the first Monday of each month and is next on February 
5. Volunteers and donations are needed.  Visit the Events page to sign up.  


